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Wish List: 
If you would like to donate, give us a call at 987-
7274.   
 Postage Stamps– The cost of postage 

stamps can add up quick! Help us support 
volunteers and members with postage for 
cards. 

 LED Lightbulbs—help us be friendly to the 
earth and to our artifacts! LED lights do not 
emit the damaging UV light given off by 
standard and CFL bulbs. Call for specifica-
tions.  Congratulations to Jennifer Tijou and Gudrun Wil-

liamson of Pleasanton Goods for winning the 2015 

Mary Spears Van Meter Historic Preservation 

Award, for their work in preserving the Alexander 

House, now Pleasanton Goods. Pictured: Board 

President Betsy Kephart, JenniferTijou, and Dr. 

Woodford Van Meter, Jr. who sponsors the award in 

memory of his mother.  

Shop at Kroger?  
Go to 

www.kroger.com/

communityrewards. 

Search “Hopewell Museum” for our 

donation number: 10781. Then, as 
you scan a Kroger Plus Card to 
pay for  your purchases, you’ll be 
supporting Hopewell Museum’s 
programming! Thank you! 

 
 
 
 

Exhibit Opening Fri. Oct 16  
5:30-8:30 PM.  
Sponsored by Stoner Creek Arts, this unique show with talented 
artists brings multi-faceted  creations to the walls of Hopewell Museum.  
Through Dec. 13th.  
 

Fall Open House  
Sunday, Oct. 4th 2-5 PM  
at Houstondale Farm  
2328 Fords Mill Rd, Paris.  
Cost: $10 members/$15 non-members. 
Come see this historic 1840 Greek Revival home 
of Phil & Mikki Owens. No reservations required! 

Annual Membership Meeting & Soup Supper  

Nov. 10th 6:00 PM 
7 PM—Public Invited to hear KHC Chautauqua Speaker 

Kelly Brengelman presenting Madeline McDowell Breckin-

ridge: Votes for Women—a progressive reformer, great grad-

daughter of Henry Clay, and a leading women’s suffragist in 

both KY and the nation in 1920. Free and open to the public. 

Sponsored by the Kentucky Humanities Council and the Na-

tional Endowment for the Humanities.   

Did you renew your annual  

membership? It’s not too late!  
Call the museum at 987-7274 today! 



 

Scheduled your fall field trips! 
 

Workshops include Appalachian Quilts: 
Geometry in Design and Talavera Tile: 
Functional Color & Symmetry. 
Our workshops incorporate the Elements of Art 
and the Principles of Design.  Workshop objectives are at 
www.hopewellmuseum.org along with brochure and info on transportation 
grants thanks to the Rotary Club.  

Like us on Facebook and follow us on Twitter (HopewellMuseum) 
Regular Hours: Wed-Sat 12-5 and Sun 2-4.  Or by appointment.  Admission $3 adults; students, children 

and members free. 800 Pleasant Street Paris, KY 40361  859-987-7274 

800 Pleasant Street 

Paris, KY  40361-1734 

 
ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED  

Paris City Schools: 150 Years of Academic Excellence Exhibit Join the many gradu-

ates, faculty, students, and administrators as they commemorate the 1865 beginning and cele-

brate the on-going vision of the Paris School System. Exhibit includes memorabilia from across 

the schools’ history. On display through October 11, 2015. Sponsored by Paris City Schools, 

Kentucky Bank, and Traditional Bank. 

Candlelight at 

Christmas Party 
Saturday, Dec. 12    

6-9 PM 

Members $20/non-

members $25/U40 $15 

Santa & Mrs. Claus 
Sunday, Dec. 6 
2-4 PM  
Meet Santa, Mrs. Claus and their museum  
helpers for photos, crafts & snacks. 
For kids of all ages. Free 

Claysville & Ruckerville:  Historically Black Neighbor-
hoods in Paris, Kentucky.  Continuing on display through 
2015! 

Annual Fund Drive 

Nov. 1 to Dec. 31   

  

Many of you remember in past years we have 

participated in the Good Giving Challenge. Due 

to a missed deadline in-between directors, we 

are raising money on our own. Last year, we 

raised over $12,000. Our goal is to exceed that 

amount!  We hope you will consider helping the 

museum with its annual fund so we can contin-

ue delivering high quality programs for stu-

dents and the public. Watch your mail and Face-

book in November for more info. 

Have you remembered HPBC/Hopewell  

Museum in your will? 


